
 

 

 

Monday 18th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The children are coping remarkably well in school with the heat today however 
the classrooms are feeling warm. Y5 are happy to be going swimming and Year 4 
will carry on with their Parent Event at 2.15pm followed by the Whitby Talk at 
3pm, these will be in the hall (which is much cooler).  

If you would like to collect your child from school at 1.30pm onwards today, this 
will be authorized. This arrangement is in place for today and tomorrow only. 
Please collect from the school office from 1.30pm onwards. 

Those children that remain in school will be kept as cool as possible and will be 
encouraged to drink plenty of water to stay hydrated.   

Thank you for your support and understanding during this unprecedented 
heatwave.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Ruddock 

Head of School 

 

 

 


